3/s6/68

Dear Dr. Nichols,
Very glasd to get your letter of 2/4.

Leaving‘tomorroﬁ fpr H;O. f2r about & week. Expect to be home
pretty resulerly from them to tims of Sher trisl,

¥hen you sre at AFIP, would you be sble to teke & night of? snd
comeé up here? 1 could meet you or ihe bus thet runa to Frederick. By meet
I mesn pick pou up and tske you in town next cey. Ita about an hour to a little
more. Then you could see some of what 1 have snd doi en41ne ivs sigmificsace
for yourself.

is en alternstive, could you core &-1ittle esrlier, say the dey -
before the meetings: I could then meet you st th: sirport, bring you here ed
tzke you in the nexbt dey. We havs accnmodations-not de_uxe, tut I think
you'll find them zdcquate.

After more then a month I'm still %eiting for an answer firom larshal l.‘

Best regnrds,



UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS MEDICAL CENTER

RAINBOW BOULEVARD AT 39TH STREET
KANSAS CITY, KANSAS 66103 e AREA CODE 913 e ADams 6-5252

-’ SCHOOL OF MEDICINE
' DEPARTMENT OF PATHOLOGY AND ONCOLOGY - February 4, 1968

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Coq d' Or Press :
Rt. 7, Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Many thanks for your letter of March 1. Yes, in addition to ''seeing"
Doctor Rose I talked with him for only two brief occasions but he has
firm stock answers for all anticipated questions. To put it in other
words he has been hardened by exposure to the press!!! He wants

to forget the whole matter but agreed to talk with me more fully
when I go to Dallas to specifically see him.

On April 1-5 I will be attending a course on forensic pathology at the
Armed Forces Institute -of Pathology (AFIP) in Washington. It is
also probable that I will be giving a "lecture'' on the subject at the
Medical College of Virginia within 1-2 months. Just as soon as my
plans are firm I will write and advise you so we can get together.

Sincerely,




